
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 8:45 AM 
To: emansfield@vtdigger.org 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request -- VTel 2014 Communication 

 
Erin, 
 
We have received your public records act request dated July 25, 2016. 
 
Due to the volume of information that is potentially responsive to your request, we will need to invoke 
our right to additional time to respond under 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5).  We will further respond within ten 
business days from receipt of your request.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 

 


